Deputy City Engineer 
David Margolis-Pineo

November 17, 2009

To:   
Jean Fraser

From:
David Margolis-Pineo   - Public Services Review Comments

Re:
231 York Street 

1. The applicant is asked to close the curb cut on Brackett Street with raised granite curbing and a new brick sidewalk.  The brick sidewalk on Brackett Street is currently in poor condition whereas the brick sidewalk on York Street is in very good condition.  Therefore the applicant is asked to replace the entire brick sidewalk on Brackett Street from the street right of way to curb from the York Street sidewalk to the property line on Brackett Street with the Pinehall Paver bricks now specified by the City.

2. The plans are not stamped.

3. The applicant is asked to evaluate an alternative to discharging the proposed foundation drain to the City’s sanitary sewer.  Is it possible to discharge to catch basin where future stormwater separation would remove this water from the sanitary system?

4. The existing water and gas service on Brackett Street are not shown on the utility plan.  Will they be reused or abandoned.

5. Since the proposed sanitary sewer connection into York Street will connect to a combined sewer system, the applicant is advised to install a backflow preventer on the sewer lateral.
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